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Christian Values   

Our Value this term is Kindness. 

Kindness towards each other is 

vital and classes have 

investigated this during 

Worship time as well as in 

playtimes and as part of PHSE lessons.  

   

Collective Worship 

Collective Worship is still an integral part 

of our school day, despite not being able to 

meet together as a whole school.  

We ‘meet’ virtually three times a week via 

Zoom, with Edward, our Rector, leading 

Worship on Monday, Mrs Rye on 

Wednesday and Mr Jones on Friday. 

Tuesday and Thursday sees Worship in 

class, led by class teachers.  

We are able to answer questions through the chat box so it continues to be 

interactive – thanks to the quick typing of the teachers! 

 

Harvest 

This year, we will be celebrating harvest in school as 

part of our Worship for the week. Look out for 

pictures in Mrs Rye’s newsletter and on Twitter!  

 

 

 



RE topics for this term  

We continue to use ‘Understanding Christianity’ resources to support the 

teaching of Christianity. This promotes high quality thought and discussion.  

Year R – What makes us special?  

Year 1 – What do Christians believe God is like?  

Year 2 – Who made the world?  

Year 3 – What is it like to follow God?  

Year 4 – What do Christians learn from the Creation story?  

Year 5 – What does it mean if God is loving and holy?  

Year 6 – Creation and Science: conflicting or complementary?  

 

St George’s in the community 

A very big thank you to the parents who 

organised food hampers for some of our parents 

during lockdown. The Christian Value of 

Kindness was definitely shown in action!  
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